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LETTER FROM SHAREHOLDER 

 

 
The board of directors (“Board”) of Datapulse Technology Limited (the “Company”) wishes to inform 
its shareholders (“Shareholders”) that it has on 20 June 2018 received an email from a shareholder, 
Mr Chew Ah Kong (“Email”), seeking the Board’s response to Professor Mak Yuen Teen’s article 
posted on his website http://governanceforstakeholders.com/ (“Datapulse Technology: Yet More 
Questions on the Wayco Acquisition”, 15 June 2018).  
  
The Company has responded to Mr Chew Ah Kong on 4 July 2018 (“Company’s Response”) and a 
copy of the Email and the Company’s Response are attached to this announcement solely for the 
reference of the Shareholders.  
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
 
Lee Kam Seng  
Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary  
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